
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
10 March 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Year 13 Leavers’ Hoodies 
 
Many students in Year 13 have said they would like to purchase a Leavers’ Hoody to mark 
their departure from Weald of Kent.  We are delighted to be able to give them the opportunity 
to do so and are working with a fantastic company, HoodieTee who are offering Year 13 
students the opportunity to purchase a hoody for the very competitive price of £21.00.   
 
The hoodies come in a range of different colours and sizes.  HoodieTee are offering us an 
online shop, so that you can purchase the hoody your child would like directly from them.  The 
online shop can be found on this link:  
 
https://www.hoodietee.co.uk/shops/wealdofkent2022/ 
 
We would ask that orders are placed by Friday 22 April.  The hoodies will have a filled in “22” 
on the back and the school’s logo embroidered on the front.  Students will be able to 
personalise their hoodies with a name of their choice, if they wish. 
 
I am looking forward to seeing the students wearing their hoodies on various occasions in the 
coming months. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs B Swaffer 
Assistant Headteacher and Head of Sixth Form 

https://www.hoodietee.co.uk/shops/wealdofkent2022/

